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The meeting of students and parents at Student's Dormitory
  It should be noted that on October 30, 2021  at the 3rd dormitory of Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and
Agricultural Mechanization Engineers there was organized the meeting of students and parents on the
initiative of the educator-teacher A.S. Khaitova, with the purpose of studying  the living conditions of our
students, their parents decided to visit the hostel.

  

    They were very interested in internal discipline, dress code, cleanliness, as well as the conditions
created so that our girls could  spend their free time in the right ways. After the long discussions, the
parents were introduced with the living conditions.  They got acquainted with sewing clubs,  laundry,
medical office, computer labs, library and spiritual rooms and informed that such opportunities should be
used effectively  as  well.  The management  of  the  institute  and the  administration  of  student  dormitories
expressed gratitude for the opportunity.

    They also suggested holding such meetings more often and working together. After our short visit to the
hostel, a variety of delicacies were prepared by our students and the sweets and cakes were served on the
table. Everyone could enjoy the dinner.This event demonstrated the best qualities of our girls as mutual
respect, nursing, hospitality, and cooking. At the end of the event, our girls recognized the need to hold
such events and meetings more often.

                                         Information of A. Khaitova, educator-teacher 3-rd dormitory of TIIAME.


